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Dear Pastors, Churches, and Praying Friends,  
 
Thank you for your prayers and support for our family and ministry. We have had a nice winter season 
here in Sweden, consisting of plenty of snow and cold weather. Now that Spring is right around the 
corner, we are looking forward to more daylight and some warmer temperatures. There are several 
things that are worth mentioning since our last update. I recently learned that I will be finishing the initial 
language training in just a few weeks. There is a test that I must pass to officially complete the course, but 
Lord-willing all will go well and I can move on to the next course, which is called Swedish as a Second 
Language. From what I've been told, there will likely be a brief pause between courses, perhaps up to a 
month or two. If this is the case, which I hope that it is, I will use that time to review all that I have 
learned thus far, continue to practice speaking, and begin the application process for our visa renewals. 
Thank you for your prayers concerning learning the Swedish language. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our current visas expire in June, which means that we must reapply before the expiration date in order 
to remain in Sweden. There are a few caveats to the application process. If we reapplly for our visas 
while still in Sweden, which certainly makes the most sense and is what we are planning to do, we must 
remain in Sweden until a decision is made regarding the renewal. If we leave at any time while the 
applications are being processed, then the application becomes void. The main concern here is that we 
are hoping to take a trip home during the summer. We will have been in Sweden for two years by that 
point and it would be really nice to see our family again. The only thing that we can hope and pray for is 
that the migration board will process our applications in a timely manner, allowing us enough time to 
make a trip back to the United States before the next school semester begins. Please pray with us for a 
timely renewal of our visas.  
 
Our son Laban turned six years old on February 2. He is very bright and full of life and love. We so enjoy 
spending time with our children and watching them have fun and learn. Most importantly, the desire of 
our heart is to see each of our children call upon the name of Christ and trust Him with all their heart. 
We greatly appreciate your prayers for our children, both for their physical and spiritual well-being.  
 
May the Lord richly bless you,  
 
Don & Beverly Sixt 
Landon, Laban, Caelyn & Carson 
 

January/February 2021

PRAYER REQUESTS
* Language 
* Smålands Baptist Assembly 
* Building relationships 
* Visa renewal


